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Cancellation Of Small Box Service Out Of 
Springfield and Worchester, MA, 
Effective September 22, 2008

Dear Valued Customer: 
  
Pacer Stacktrain announces that effective on September 22, 2008 we will cancel small box 
service (45', 40', and 20' containers) out of the Springfield and Worchester, MA ramps due to lack 
of available capacity.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  We will continue to 
support small box service out of the Boston, MA and Syracuse, NY ramps. 
  
If you have questions regarding this change please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative. 
  
We appreciate your business. 
 


